
                                  
23 Taylor Avenue ­ Manasquan ­ New Jersey ­ 08736-3025 ­ (732) 528-7008 

The Toro R&D Company 

 
 

March 13, 2005 
 

 
 
Subject:  FCC Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: OF7RTS1 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please accept this letter as an official request to have the Schematics and Method of 
Operation of the OF7RTS1 limited module for the PC Controller application treated as 
confidential. 
 
This request is made pursuant to 47 CFR Section 0.457(d)&0.459 of the Commission's Rules, and 
Section 552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
The information contained within represents many hours of engineering and design that 
should remain confidential as to protect our company’s intellectual property and 
investments. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bruce Downie 
Senior Engineering Manager 
The Toro R&D Company 

 


